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Dear Mr Pyne,

I request that you carefully consider legalising abortion and the long-term effects that will have on those young
 girls and women who will see it as a viable alternative to abstinence, contraception, adoption and parenting.

There are plenty of risks to these procedures, both short and long term: emotional, psychological, physical,
 spiritual, cultural, fanilial, legal.

In addition, the foetus is a human forming and has rights too. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,
Rachel Kayrooz.
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